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Mass Intentions for the week 

Feb 19 
 

8:00 AM 
10:30 AM 

Sexagesima Sunday 
 
Paul Gabet    
Pro Populo 

Feb 20 
Monday 
*** 7:PM**** 

Feria ( Requiem : Daily Mass of the Dead) 
Low Mass 
Dorne Millis  + 

Feb 21 
Tuesday 
        7:15AM 

Feria 
 
Ann Woelfel 

Feb 22 
Wednesday           
*7:00PM* 

Chair of St. Peter the Apostle—Sung Mass 
 1st class feast for FSSP & Confraternity 
Poor Souls 

Feb 23 
Thursday 
          7:15AM 

St. Peter Damian, Confessor 
 
Poor Souls 

Feb 24 
Friday 
            
*7:00PM* 

St. Matthias, Apostle 
 
 
Poor Souls 

Feb 25 
Saturday 
       9:00AM 
  

Saturday of Our Lady 
 
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew Williams 

Feb 26 
 

8:00 AM 
10:30 AM 

Quinquagesima Sunday 
 
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew Shackelford 
Pro Populo 

Sacrament of Penance 
Sundays, Holy Days, First Saturdays: 30 min. before Mass 
Fridays and Saturdays: 30 minutes before Mass 
Any time by appointment 
Baptisms, Last Sacraments, and Sick Calls 
Please contact the rectory to make arrangements.   
Sacrament of Matrimony 
Please contact the rectory at least six months in advance and 
before making any other arrangements.   
Schola Cantorum Daytonensis and Polyphonic Choir 
For information, please contact our chant master   
John Schauble at (513) 405-5094. 
Men’s voices are especially desired for Gregorian chant. 
Men and women are needed for hymns and polyphony.   

Rev. Fr. George Gabet, FSSP,  Pastor 
 

140 South Findlay Street 
(Corner of 5th St. and Findlay) 

Dayton, OH 45403  
telephone:  (937) 938-6098 

email:  pastor@daytonlatinmass.org 
  web:  http://www.daytonlatinmass.org 
sacramental emergency: 937-329-4944 

Holy Family Catholic Church is a parish of the Archdiocese of Cincinnati 
entrusted to the Priestly Fraternity of St. Peter. It was established by Arch-
bishop Dennis M. Schnurr to serve all those who desire to experience the 
richness and diversity of the Church’s liturgical and spiritual traditions, as 
provided for by Pope Benedict XVI in his motu proprio Summorum Pontifi-
cum.  The Holy Sacrifice of the Mass and all the Sacraments are celebrated 
according to the Traditional Roman Rite. 
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Sundays                                      (Low Mass)  
                                                    (Sung Mass) 
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 10:30 AM 

Weekdays   
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Monday, Wednesday & Fridays                                                        7:00 PM 

Saturday                            9:00 AM   
Holy Days of Obligation: Check Announcements   
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The parable of the Sower and the Seed 

It is indeed interesting to note that Our Lord was actually doing what he was 

speaking about in relating this parable. He was spreading the seed of faith among 

all those who had come to listen to Him. Remember, God has been sowing since 

the dawn of time. Starting with Adam and Eve and continuing to this day and will 

continue until the sound of the trumpet signaling the final gathering of the har-

vest on the last Day.  “He sows, never heeding the waste, never crushed by the 

ingratitude, never tired by the toil, He plants where hope has failed Him a hun-

dred times, He buries resentment, He rises fresh to the task from the depths of 

discouragement and fatigue. A mere man, even history’s greatest heroes, would 

have centuries ago given up the effort and abandoned man to the death he so 

persistently covets. But God is other and His perseverance is indomitable. One 

single force in the universe can break His courage, defeat His plans, and that 

force is the obstinacy of a heart dead in impenitence and sin.” (Fr. Owen Hill, SJ) 

  Which type of soil will He find in your heart? Lent can prepare that soil! 

********************************************************************* 

LATIN MASS SCHEDULE CHANGES FOR THIS WEEK ONLY! 

MONDAY, FEB 20TH  LOW REQUIEM MASS AT 7PM 

**WEDNESDAY, FEB 22ND—CHAIR OF ST PETER– HIGH MASS**  

FIRST CLASS FEAST FOR FSSP AND CONFRATERNITY MEMBERS 

(PLEANARY INDULGENCE GRANTED UNDER USUAL CONDITIONS) 

**NO 7:15 AM MORNING MASSES ON MONDAY AND WEDNESDAY** 

****************************************************************** 



 Archbishop’s Catholic Ministries Appeal-CMA  

Thanks to all who have participated in this appeal. 

Holy Family is indeed a part of the Archdiocese of 

Cincinnati with all of its rights and privileges. 

Please prayerfully consider what you can give to 

this appeal. Our goal this year is $7,773. 50% of any 

overage comes back to Holy Family. Pledge cards 

are available at the church entrances. 

 

2016 Contribution Statements– LAST CHANCE 

 Statements are available in the main entrance on 

the table under the statue of St. Julia. These state-

ments may be used to verify tax deductions. Even 

more importantly they represent your financial 

sacrifices to support Holy Family, the Latin Mass 

and sacraments. THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR 

YOUR GREAT GENEROSITY THIS PAST YEAR! 

MAY GOD BLESS AND REWARD YOU ABUN-

DANTLY! 

 

EVENTS OUTSIDE OUR PARISH 

True Devotion to Mary Study Group 

All are invited to learn about St. John Paul II's spir-

ituality of St. Louis de Montfort's True Devotion to 

Mary. Discussion group will meet on Satur-

days, 10:30 to 11:30 a.m. from Feb. 18 to Mar. 25, 

2017 at St. Albert's Spirit Center, 3033 Far Hills 

Ave, Kettering, OH 45429 (the Spirit Center is be-

hind the playground).  The book "Preparation for 

Total Consecration to Jesus Christ through Mary" 

by Fr. Hugh Gillespie (New York:  Montfort Publi-

cations, 2012) will be available for $8.50. Free cof-

fee and tea hosted by the Legion of Mary. To get 
the book at the first session, Please join your parish 

family each Friday during Lent for a potluck 

soup/salad/sandwich dinner immediately following 

Stations of the Cross and Mass. You can bring your 

food dish into the basement of church beginning at 

about 5:30.  The outside basement door will be un-

locked from about 5:30-5:55 PM.  Call Gloria at 

(937) 229-1431. 

 

FSSP Girls Summer Camp Black Hills SD 

We would like to invite girls from your parish to 

attend this year’s camp.  (Its only open to a limited 

amount of girls ages 13-16)  Fr. Terrence Gordon, 

FSSP is the chaplain again this year and the camp is 

sponsored by the Immaculate Conception Church 

(FSSP) of Rapid City, SD.  The camp will take place 

in the Black Hills.  The website has all the details.  

Go to : http://campmaterdei.weebly.com/ 
 

First Communion Class Today at 12:30 

 We will meet again in the parish hall and march 

as a group to the Nazareth Center basement 

classroom. PLEASE KEEP OUR FIRST COMMU-

NICANT CLASS IN YOUR PRAYERS! 

ARS– Altar Rosary Society Events 

Feb. 19 A Pre-Lent Bake Sale to raise funds for 

sewing projects sponsored by the Altar Rosary 

Society. 

Feb 21, Tues.  4 to 8pm ARS Working Meeting  

This is to finish the sewing projects. Work begins 

at 4pm. Sewing and non-sewing jobs are available. 

All are welcome to participate. Food will be pro-

vided, rsvp to Helen  : goadhs@gmail.com. 

Members are requested to bring sewing and 

pressing equipment. We will take a break 

at 7pm for the election of new officers. 

March 18 The Lasagna Meal for St. Vincent de 

Paul. Volunteers are needed for this event. It 

takes place after the Saturday Mass. 

 

Blessed Palms  

If you have any Blessed palms from last year or 

beyond you may place them in the basket near 

the main entrance. We will use some of the ashes 

for Ash Wednesday. Just a reminder that the 

proper disposal of blessed sacramentals that are 

worn out or beyond repair is to burn them or to 

bury them in the ground Blessed objects should 

NEVER be disposed of in the garbage.   

 

FPU—Financial Peace University 

Bill G. and Ken E. will be hosting a nine-week Fi-

nancial Peace University session here at Holy 

Family beginning Sunday, March 5th from 6:30-

8:00 PM.  If you would like more info on exactly 

what FPU is- it is not just another budget system- 

you can visit https://www.daveramsey.com/fpu/ 

You can sign-up for the class at-

 https://www.daveramsey.com/fpu/classes/1038120 

Please feel free to invite anyone you think might 

be interested.  This class is wide open to all.  If 

you have any questions, please feel free to email 

the coordinators at kdedge2@gmail.com. 

 

Lenten Friday Soup /Potluck begins March 3rd 

Please join your parish family each Friday during 

Lent for a meatless potluck soup/salad/sandwich 

dinner immediately following Stations of the 

Cross and Mass. You can bring your food dish into 

the basement of church beginning at about 5:30.  

The outside basement door will be unlocked from 

about 5:30-5:55 PM.   

  


